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This Week.... 

We have had a very busy week this week. We 
have welcomed two new adults into our 
classroom. Myself, Miss Greenwood while Mrs 
Lucarelli is away and also Miss …..  

In English we have been working hard writing 
lots of sentences. We used our phonic 
knowledge to help us spell correctly and 
included joining words to make the sentences 
more interesting. In Maths we have been 
learning about money. We can now recognise all 
the different coins and are starting to add 
them together to find different amounts.   

We have also started to make our 
classroom look Christmassy by making 
paper chains and glittery snowflakes.  
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Next Week.... 

We will be learning more about 
money and making different 
amounts.  

In English we will be reading ‘The 
Christmas Story’ and will be learning 
all about the very first Christmas 
when Jesus was born. We will be 
writing about the different 
characters in the story and relating 
it to our own Christmas 
experiences. 

During phonics we will continue 
learning new sounds and tricky 
words. Then we will practise using 
them in our writing.   

A BIG Well Done....  

to those who have been on 
‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week!  

Amelia, Kayla, Harvey-Jake, Elissa, Florence 

 

Talk Topic  
In Year 1 we will be reading ‘The 

Christmas Story’ next week. What do 
you know about the first Christmas? 

What would you like to know? 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Writer of the Week – Daisy 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Thomas 

 

Christian Value Certificate – Sienna 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 
or Class 2 newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


